
:er 5, 1959
n Board Meeting #8

meeting was called to order by the.President, Don Johnson at 4:40 p.m. in the
n Board Room. Al I members were present. The minutes were read and corrected.

SION REPORTS
Sherman reported on the First Fling Dance and announced about a $475 profit.
sked for the Board's approval on the following appointments:

General Chairman for Rhythm Room......Dave Figg
Arrangements Chairman.................Dick Hitchcock
Frangipani Room Steering Committee
General Chairman......................Norm Traeger
Program Chairman......................RitaTidd

Fran Hara
Policy Chairman.......................Barb Freeland
Publicity Chairman....................Sue Grawl
Arrangements Chairman.................Del Newkirk

ications for.Opening of Formal will be out soon.

Dann. There will be a meeting for Bachelor of the Year tonight in the
: ICI at 7:30 p.m. Solicitations will be made this week for Campus Chest.
Braddock will keep the records of money collected. Wednesday night there
be a meeting of the booth chairmen in the B & E. Mike explained a gimmick
will be used for voting for the Bachelor candidate.

Muston gave a progress report on the bridge tournament. ,There will be girls
icipating in billiard with intramural competition. Skip Boisson will be the
ral Chairman of the Recreation Council. A suggestion was made that our dupli-
bridge program be moved up an hour so that girls could participate.

Mead asked each Director to change his display board by October 12. Larry
r will be in charge of the Juke Box. Tom Smallwood will be in charge of the
Bureau this year. The office staff will have a meeting this afternoon and
begin work the latter part of this week.

Cassen announced that ticket sellers will be approaching married students
ght and grade schools late this week with tickets for the Movie Series. She
ested that we list weekend news events for the benefit of students. Connie
er will be the displays chairman and Bil Sukel is in charge of exhibitions.
Menke, chairman of the Committee on World Students, passed out copies of the
ram,

e Berry reported that the SAC will sponsor the Card Section.

Barrett announced the copy staff for the IMU Radio Show:
Bonnie Blakely, Bob Pauly

said that 150 people have replied to the IMU Representatives Forum. The mass
ing is tomorrow night at 8:00 in Alumni Hall. Board members are expected to be
e at 7:30 p.m.



Diana Boisson said that standing room tickets for $1.00 will be sold for the
Kingston Trio Pop Concert. Last Tuesday was the first meeting of the Club
Council. Diana suggested that we have an organization of about 100 Union Pages
for the purpose of aiding in Union- functions. The Union Page shal I be selected
by application and interview. The basis for selection shall be interest and
knowledge of the Union; and the stimulus would be Union hours.

Don Johnson announced that the conference with the "Daily Student" will be held
in the outer room of the Frangipani Room, Sunday, October I at 2:00 p.m. Tours
will be taken of the building. Board members are expected to be there at 1:30 p.m.

OLD BUSINESS
Diana Boisson recommended to the Union Board that half the amount of money be
appropriated for new equipment. It was tabled until research on price lists is
composed for the next meeting.

NEW BUSINESS
Gail Cassen questioned the lack of appropriation for an International Students
Program in the budget. This will be discussed at the next meeting.

ANNOUNCEMENTS
Jim Lyons said that an application was received from the I.U. Forum for a room
in the Activities Area. The Board approved their application. The Union Board
office will be open this Friday. The members of the Board decided to cancel the
November 7 Pop Concert and have a big attraction February 5. Don Johnson read a
letter from Unit IV of Dunn House asking permission to hold receptions for the
remaining Pop Concerts. -Union Board approved the letter of application.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 5:10 p.m. until 3:30 p.m.
next Tuesday in the Union Board Room.

Respectfully submitted,

Nancy Mentendiek, Secretary

Don Johnson, President

October 12, 1959
Union Board Meeting #9

The meeting was called to order by the President, Don Johnson at 3:40 p.m.-icn the
Union Board Room. Gail Cassen was not present. Don introduced Mr. James R. Webb,
the Director of the Student Union at the University of Melborne, Australia. The
minutes were read and corrected.

NEW BUSINESS
Don Johnson began a discussion to establish reasons of justification for Union Boar)
members receiving complimentary tickets for Union-sponsored events. Some points the
were emphasized are the following:


